
Events Department Quarterly Report 
 
Department 
 

1. Had a meeting with the New OSM President 30th August and shed some light on the 
current health of the Events Department. 

2. Made an introduction to the department, on a motion voted at the board level on the 
proposed new structure for OSM and how it is likely to change the structure and 
operation of the department. 

3. Held our Department meeting on September 25th, where we discussed on some of 
the things we can do within the Department that will help to push J4 to the world. 

 
Events Team 
 

1. The migration from Sobi Pro to DP Calendar is still on going. Testing has been done 
within the team. Now, the Team is reviewing test results from testers and they will 
start creating migration plan 

2. The team is currently working on a magazine article with the first draft planned for 1st 
October.  

3. The team is planning to make reviews and update the Events Charter. 
 
Joomla User Group Team 
 

1. Contacting of JUG leaders is still on going. 
2. JUG sign up form to change, to include option for virtual events. 
3. The team is working on the mission statement, planning for Virtual meetings for JUG 

leaders and exploring steps to make Virtual JUGs possible. 
 
PBF 
 
With J4 released, PBF discussions are now turning to focussing on creating an event that 
targets 3 primary activities over the weekend of the event: 

• Translation 
• Documentation 
• Testing for Joomla 4.1 

The team will be organising a meeting with PBF group to select a date and work out an 
agenda. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


